
MINUTES 

CITY OF HAWAIIAN GARDENS 
· PLANNING COMMISSION

REGULAR MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2020 AT 6:00 P.M. 

CALL TO ORDER 

The Regular meeting of the Planning Commission of the City of Hawaiian Gardens was 
called to order by Chair memberWinfc!rd on Wednesday, February 12, 2020 at 6:00 PM 
in the City Council Chambers, 21815 Pioneer Boulevard, Hawaiian Gardens, California. 

FLAG SALUTE 

The Flag Salute was led by Commissioner So. 

ROLL CALL 
PRESENT: 

Chair IVlember 
Vice Chair Member 
Commissioner 
Commissioner 
Commissioner 

Grant Winford 
Priscilla Kwan 

_ Anna Rodriguez 
· Donna Schultze
Sammy So

Brenda Becerra, Planning Secretary, announced a quorum. 

1. AGENDA ORGANIZATION

None

2. ORAL COMMUNICATIONS

No one addressed the Planning Commission.

3. APPROVE THE PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES:

It was moved by Vice Chairmember Kwan, seconded by Commissioner
Rodriguez and approved by voice vote to approve the minutes of January 22,
2020.

Motion carried, 5�0.

4. PRESENTATION

Joseph Colombo, Community Development Director, presented Power Point
presentation on Measure HG.

6. ORAL STAFF REPORTS

6. 

There were no Oral Staff Reports.

COMMISSIONER REPORTS

Commissioner So reported that the Carson Storage project is going up.

Commissioner Rodriguez reiterated that a new revenue source was brought up
at the last city council meeting, cannabis distribution centers, and land use was
brought up, she made a comment that she is against that idea. She also reported
that at the last city council meeting, she congratulated Mr. Sharp from the casino,
and Indicated if a guided tour can be scheduled once the Villas are completed.
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Joseph Colombo, Community Development Director, addressed her concern. 

Vice Chair member Kwan was surprised that the idea of the dispensaries In the 
City were shut down due to It now being legal. Would like to agendize at the next 
meeting a discussion on color palettes on new projects. Requested an update on 
the hospital. 

Joseph Colombo, Community Development Director, addressed her concern. 

Patrick Donegan, Deputy City Attorney, reminded Planning Commissioners to 
limit deliberation and conclusion on items discussed during Commissioner · 
Reports. 

Chair member Winford shared if anyone was up-to a 3.5 mile run with his running 
group tonight, they will be meeting In a few minutes. 

7. ADJOURNMENT

Chair member Winford made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:52 p.m., 
seconded by Vice Chair member Kwan to the next scheduled meeting of 
February 26, 2020. Carried by voice vote. 

Respectfully submitted: 

/�--
. Planning Secretary 

ATTEST: 

��----
Planning Secretary 
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